
 

Dates for this term…  

 

Monday 8th May 

School Closed Bank Holiday 

 

Tuesday 9th May  

Year 6 SATS Week  

 

Wednesday 10th May  

Spider Class Special Lunch  

 

Monday 15th May 

Year 2 SATS Week 

 

Friday 19th May 

World Bee Day 

 

Friday 26th May 

Elmer Day for Nursery 

Today we celebrated His Majesty King Charles III’s Coronation. As 
part of the celebrations, we enjoyed a special picnic lunch and also 
had a surprise treat from the ice cream van! The children dressed 
up in red white and blue and we also had some children who came 
dressed as kings, queens, princes and princesses! 

We had some great entries for our scarecrow, make your own 
crown and our very own Royal Bake Off competition. Winners will 
be announced via our school Facebook page. 

A big thank you to the parents, carers and family members who   
attended Otter Class’s special lunch on Wednesday. We look        
forward to welcoming parents and carers of Spider Class next 
Wednesday for their special lunch on our Key Stage 1 site.  
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Please book in advance for 

Breakfast Club using the 

online system.   

 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be found via our 

website. Next week will be  

Week 3  

Unfortunately, the Coffee Morning 

with the School Nurse Lindsey on 

Thursday 11th May has been post-

poned. The next session will take 

place on Monday 8th June.  

After school clubs have 

now been allocated and will 

start w/c 8th May. The first 

clubs start on 10th May due 

to the Bank Holiday.   



Congratulations to this week’s 

attendance winners!  

Squirrel Class  

Squirrel Class had fantastic attendance 

this week and have been awarded 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play. 

Tuesday 9th May is the start of  

Year 6 SATS Week  

Mr Baxendale and Miss 
Lupton and the Year 6 team 
know that the children have 

been working extremely hard 
in preparation for this.  








